Foundation

17" June 2013

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

| am writing in reference to Pamper Cleaning who has held a contract with us since April 2012. Their
contract includes daily cleaning of the main office, plus 4 meeting rooms, a large open plan kitchen and
kitchen table area. They also take care of daily waste and recycling disposal.

Pamper Cleaning provide all our cleaning consumables including Westminster Council waste and
recycling bags.

They are a highly professional and reliable company and often have demanding cleaning tasks when
we have run large workshops. These tasks are carried out to a very high standard on every occasion.

All staff are very friendly and polite, and through their contract period they have responded to any
requests or alterations to service in a most professional and efficient manner.

| have a good working relationship with the Management team who are easy to contact and are very

reliable. They always take any feedback on board so that they can ensure high standards are
maintained.

Pamper Cleaning won their contract with us against 4 other companies. They were, by far, the most
impressive and they have lived up to that initial opinion.

| would not hesitate to recommend Pamper Cleaning to any potential clients.

Yours sincerely,

) tero

Paulette Quartermaine
Office Manager
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